RECEIVED

PUBLIC SERVICE COudl. 2/19/10

211 30WER BLVD.

P.0 hox 615 FEB 24 2010

FRANKFORT , K¥. 40601 PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Dear Sir:

I am against the rate increase being submitted by the K.U
Tlectrie Co,

The president of this company stated in the newspaper that

he knew the economy was not good at this time,

If he realiz that then the company should share the same
ztruggling that most of the public is experiencing.

Its hard to understand the 150% increase in the customer charge
from $5.00 to #15.00,

Its similar to going into a place to eat, before they take

your order you have to pay a fee,.
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